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Sponsorship form 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
This half term, your child will be taking part in the Captain Tom 100 Challenge to 

raise money for our local community as part of our school diploma - ‘Actively 
Contribute to my Local Community’ and we would love your support. 
 
In Year 5, we have set ourselves the challenge of completing 100 squats. Our goal 

is to raise 1p per each time we complete 1 of the 100, so a total of £1. 
 
Our academy has recently raised money for a foundation we have made a close 
connection with this year, the ‘Make A Wish’ Foundation. To actively contribute to our 
local community, our School Parliament will choose a local charity to donate the 
money raised to – once this decision has been made, we will share with you how the 
money raised will be used to support an area of our local community. 
 
If you wish to contribute, please pay via ParentPay using the ‘Captain Tom 100’ - 
Charitable payment item.  
 
If you require further details regarding setting your ParentPay account up, please 
contact the school office. 
 
Thank you for your help and contributions. Remember to keep an eye on twitter for 
updates from the challenge 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Mrs R Skirrow 
 
 
Principal 

 
 

 


